
FYI:

The permission slip and money for Riley’s Ranch is 
Due Friday, Sept. 21.

Money for Seussical is Due Friday, Sept. 28

Our trip to city hall and the sheriff’s office has been 
postponed to Oct. 2. We will be leaving school around 
8:45.

Our Fall Fair is coming up. Kindergarten will be 
involved with the silent auction along with the other 
classes. But we do not have any other activity. If you 
are interested and can help us plan an activity, it 
would be greatly appreciated. 

Kindergarten Parents..... Thank you so much for your daily 
prayers and for your support. I truly appreciate each one 
of you!!!!


